
 

 

 

 
Old Bordenian Association - Annual Reunion & Dinner 

Saturday 19th March 2022 

Borden Grammar School 

Avenue of Remembrance, Sittingbourne  

The venue & bar will be open from 6.00 pm. Dinner at 7.30 pm 

Please do not bring your own wine to this venue. Jacket required. 

After missing two years due to the Covid Pandemic, we are pleased to announce the Annual Reunion & Dinner 
for 2022. We will reconvene in the Old Hall at the School to reconnect with old friends and make new ones. 
Given the enforced gap, we would hope for a great turnout of Old Bordenians on the night. 

The cost of the dinner will be £30 per person. We will operate an honesty bar to provide Wines, Beers and soft 
drinks on the night. Securing your drinks this way ensures low prices for the attending members and makes a 
small contribution to the OBA. Previous bookings for cancelled dinners will be honoured. 

To reserve your seats, please complete the slip below and return it before Saturday 5th 
March.  

Alternatively, please go to the Dinner page on the OBA Website to pay via PayPal online. 

No tickets or receipts will be issued. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

OBA Annual Dinner – 19th March 2022 

To: David Palmer, 6 The Fieldings, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 4HA 

Tel: 07901 716170 

Please reserve............. places @ £30 each for the following member(s) (main contact 
first). Please make cheques payable to: Old Bordenian Association 

Name                 Years attended school      Email address (important)                       Telephone no.  

………………….      ......................      ………………………………      …………… 

…………………..…      …………………       …………………………………       ……………… 

…………………..…      …………………       …………………………………       ……………… 

…………………..…      …………………       …………………………………       ……………… 

Special dietary requirements……………………………………………………………………………… 

Please visit your website: 
www.oldbordenians.co.uk 


